
Meeting Location
St. George’s Court Clubhouse 

1443 Coronado Hills Dr. 
The meetings are on the 3rd 
Tuesday of the month from 6:30 
to 8:00 P.M. Parking is available. 

Meeting Schedules
Tuesday, May 16th, 6:30 pm
Tuesday, September 19th, 6:30 pm CORONADO HILLS/CREEKSIDE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Echoes from the HillsEchoes from the Hills

Mission: to ensure the safety of residents—to preserve the integrity of the neighborhood—to increase the value of homeowner property 

May 2017

WEBSITE: HTTP://www.chcrna.com	 PO Box 16384 • Austin TX 78761

This is our last Newsletter untill September.
We hope everyone has a safe and fun Summer!

We have set the date for the next Neighborhood Garage Sale!

It will be on Saturday, September 30, 2017.

This gives us all ample time to clean out and prepare! We will advertise this in the 
paper and on Craig’s list. There will be a reminder in September.

WHO’S WHO
President, Meredith Morningstar...................chcna.pres@gmail.com
Vice President, Martin Scales.......................... chcna.vp@gmail.com
Treasurer, David Risher...................................davidmrisher@aol.com
Secretary, Jo Jensen................................... jo.jensen126@gmail.com 
Newsletter Editor, Natalie Dowd.......................... nataliad@flash.net
Newsletter Distributer., Jo Alvarez...............................512-452-4588
APD, D.R. Harold Ristow.............. Harold.Ristow@austintexas.gov

THANK YOU, MIKE for 

printing our newsletter for 

FREE!

Creekside Intersection
At our January neighborhood meeting, we voted on and approved a motion to file a formal complaint with the City 
regarding the changes to the intersection at Coronado Hills & Creekside. A letter has been sent to Gordon Derr, 
Assistant Director of the City Transportation Department, and we are waiting for a response.  We are hoping to get 
this intersection changed to something safer and more amenable. In the mean time, we encourage you all to directly 
voice your opinion to the City.  Take five minutes to call 3-1-1 and let them know what you think about the changes 
to the roads in the neighborhood. The people who answer the phone are friendly and knowledgeable and will get 
you in touch with the Transportation Department. The more individual people the City hears from, the more likely 
we are to get the changes we want. As they say, “ The squeaky wheel gets the grease.” Thank You All!

Bike Austin
Bike Austin made a presentation at our April 18, 2017 meeting to discuss their advocacy for 
bicycle and pedestrian safety improvements for Cameron Road and Rundberg Lane to Austin 
City Council members.  We will have a brief discussion at the May 16th meeting on whether we 
want to lend our neighborhood association support with the other neighborhood associations.
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COME ONE—COME ALL! LET’S HAVE SOME FUN!
We’re having our ANNUAL BLOCK PARTY!

Saturday, June 3,rd 2017
at the Old Town Clubhouse

 TIME: 5:30 – 8:00 p.m.

We are partnering with Old Town again for this fun time! This is a great time to meet neighbors and 
enjoy good times and good food!

Coronado Hills and Old Town will provide plates, flatware, napkins and water and Hot Dogs! This is a 
Pot Luck event so please bring a favorite yummy dish.

*WE ARE ALSO CALLING OUT FOR SOME MUCH NEEDED VOLUNTEERS*
Coronado Hills/ Creekside/Old Town Block Party Volunteer Sign Ups 

Please complete and return the form below no later than May 27, 2017 so we are properly prepared!

__________________________________________ ,_________________________________ I volunteer to help with  
			   Name                                         			  Phone No.

_______ Set-Up	 ________ Children’s Games	 _______ Clean-Up

   I (we) plan to be at the block party ______________________________________________  No. attending__________ 
						      Name

For information contact Debra @512 453-8202  or Rhonda @512 454-4359. Forms may be returned to  
1710 Pebble Brook Dr. in the mail slot on the front door. 

THANK YOU FOR VOLUNTEERING!


